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[bookmark: _GoBack]FOI Ref: OPCC 37-20
	
Request: Dated 20 November 2020

Dear Dyfed-Powys Police and Crime Commissioner,

I would like all correspondence to and from llangunnor community council and county councillor Elwyn Williams. Letter to and from your office within the last 2 months. 



Response:
 
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) does hold the information requested, as outlined below:

Question:	I would like all correspondence to and from llangunnor community council and county councillor Elwyn Williams. Letter to and from your office within the last 2 months. 


Answer:	The OPCC does not hold any information to or from Llangunnor Community Council however we do hold some correspondence with County Councillor Elwyn Williams.  Within the last 2 months, we have received an initial email from the County Councillor and we have responded by way of an acknowledgement.  Both emails are contained in the pdf attached below.

	I would also advise, that as set out in the Freedom of Information Act 2000, we have applied a Section 40(2) Exemption as detailed below. As such, some details within the emails have been redacted.

	Section	40 Personal information.
(1) Any information to which a request for information relates is exempt information if it constitutes personal data of which the applicant is the data subject.
(2) Any information to which a request for information relates is also exempt information if —
(a) it constitutes personal data which does not fall within subsection (1)

		
	As such, some details within the emails have been redacted.


	

This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed on 11 December 2020
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Harries Joanne OPCC


From: Police and Crime Commissioner | Dyfed-Powys | Comisiynydd yr Heddlu a 
Throseddu


Sent: 17 November 2020 17:24
To: 'DEWilliams@carmarthenshire.gov.uk'
Subject: FW: [SWYDDOGOL OFFICIAL] Last weeks webinar 


SWYDDOGOL OFFICIAL 
Good afternoon, 
 
Thank you for your kind email and for taking the time to watch. I have forward you email directly on to the 
Commissioner and to the Deputy Chief Constable. 
 
Kind Regards 
Donna 
 
 
Swyddfa Comisiynydd Heddlu a Throseddu | Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
Rhif ffon | Telephone number: 01267 226440   
  
 
wefan | website | twitter | facebook 
 


 
 
Hapus i gyfathrebu’n Gymraeg | Happy to communicate in Welsh 
 


 
 
 
 


From: Cllr. Elwyn Williams <DEWilliams@carmarthenshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 16 November 2020 17:21 
To: Police and Crime Commissioner | Dyfed‐Powys | Comisiynydd yr Heddlu a Throseddu <opcc@dyfed‐
powys.pnn.police.uk> 
Subject: Last weeks webinar  


 
Far Dafydd Llewelyn  
That was a good webinar, very interesting. DIOLCH  
 
Llangynnor News is a one man band, not representive of Llangynnor. He has difficulty in getting along with 
his neighbours and others, and your officers have visited him as I understand. Which could explain things. 
Da iawn ir ddau o honoch. 
Cllr Elwyn Williams  
Member for Llangynnor  
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